
   WISCONSIN LIONS MISSIONS REPORT  

 

 
 

Twenty seven Wisconsin Lions just completed an eyeglass mission in Grenada, Nicaragua. 

With the help of two area Lions clubs 2750 people were fitted with eye glasses. Grenada is a beautiful 

old city of 200,000 inhabitants. Nicaragua is the second poorest country in this hemisphere so the need 

there is great. Glasses for the mission were shipped with supplies for the Wisconsin Nicaragua Partners. 

 

This was the only Wisconsin Lions mission scheduled for this year. Another mission is being planned 

for next February or March in another city. More missions will be conducted once more relationships 

are established with other groups in the country. There is the possibility of a mission in the Yucatan 

peninsula of Mexico however security will be the deciding factor. 

 

In February two trailers filled with medical and school supplies and a firetruck were driven to McAllen, 

Texas where they were turned over to the cities or Reynosa and Camargo.. Two thirds of one trailer was 

filled with items from District 27-D1. 

 

The Wisconsin Lions Missiions annual meeting will be held on Sunday August 11 at the Albany Lions 

Clubhouse. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

Erling Isely 

District co-chair 


